
 

  

 
  

 

 
Library Commission 

MEETING   
Monday September 9, 2013 at 6:30 p.m. 
800 Alma Street, Menlo Park, CA 94025  

Menlo Park Library 
  

 

 

 An announcement was made at 6:50 p.m. that the Library Commission 
meeting was cancelled due to a lack of a quorum.  
 
Commissioners present: J. Cebrian, (Chair), A. Sloo, M. Figueras 
 
Staff present: S. Holmer 
 
Submitted by S. Holmer  


